FOR HOSPITAL ADMINISTRATORS

Date:  January 17, 2012
Financial, Governmental Organization and Elections Committee Member’s Name 

Address of above person

City, State Zip

Dear  ___________________, 

    (Financial, Governmental Organization and Elections Committee Member’s Name)

I am aware Senate Bill 544 has been introduced which would require a four-year college degree to work as a Medical Technologist in our State.   I urge you to vote “NO” on Senate Bill 544. 


As a Hospital Administrator, I would like to express my opposing view for this bill.  With a shortage of qualified staff already in existence, passing this bill poses an impossible staffing situation.  The shortage of qualified staff already affects smaller communities, physician offices and referencing laboratories.  Passing this bill would make staffing an impossibility.  Numerous qualified staff would be forced out of a position they have competently performed for years.


Educating laboratory technologists has been accomplished for decades by other reputable educators, one example being the military.  A four-year college degree has not been required in the past and technologists licensed through non four-year-degree programs have functioned just as adequately as the four-year graduates. 


I urge you to vote “NO” on Senate Bill 544.  Thank you so much for hearing my supported view.

Sincerely yours,

FOR LABORATORY DIRECTORS

Date:  January 17, 2012

Financial, Governmental Organization and Elections Committee Member’s Name 

Address of above person

City, State Zip

Dear  ___________________, 

    Financial, Governmental Organization and Elections Committee Member’s Name)

I am aware Senate Bill 544 has been introduced which would require a four-year college degree to work as a Medical Technologist in our State.   I urge you to vote “NO” on Senate Bill 544.  


As a Laboratory Director, I would like to express my opposing view for this bill.  

With a shortage of qualified staff already in existence, passing this bill poses an impossible staffing situation.  The shortage of qualified staff already affects smaller communities, physician offices and referencing laboratories.  Passing this bill would make staffing an impossibility.  Numerous qualified staff would be forced out of a position they have competently performed for years.


Educating laboratory technologists has been accomplished for decades by other reputable educators, one example being the military.  A four-year college degree has not been required in the past and technologists licensed through non four-year-degree programs have functioned just as adequately as the four-year graduates. 


I urge you to vote “NO” on Senate Bill 544.  Thank you so much for hearing my supported view.

Sincerely yours,

